Newark Orchard School
Appleton Gate, Newark, NG24 1JR
Tel: 01636 682 255

Email; tsoffice@newarkorchard.notts.sch.uk
www.newarkorchard.notts.sch.uk

Have a great\
summer

g holiday. See

‘& you all in

| September

/

Charity Bike Rlde

Best of luck to Craig who will
be riding from Lands End to
John O'Groats to raise money
for Cancer Research and
Beaumond House.

Holidays

Friday 30 August—Inservice Day
Monday 2 September—Inservice Day

Tuesday 3 September—First day of Autumn Term

Friday 18 October—Inservice Day

Monday 21 October—Friday 1 November—Half Term

Monday 4 November—Inservice Day
Friday 20 December Last day of Autumn Term

Please visit our school website at www.newarkorchard.notts.sch.uk for all
school information including homework ideas for each class and our school

spelling lists.
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Summer Term Memories

Rand Farm

L1 and L2 enjoyed a fantastic day out s
at Rand Farm Park in Lincolnshire. |

This term they have been learning all |
about life on the farm and the trip
gave them the opportunity to see,
feed and pet the animails they have |
all been finding out about.

Author Visit

As part of the Newark Book Festival,|.
Town Site were lucky enough to have %
Gareth Baker, author of Moggy on a
Mission visit for the day and workshop
with pupils on a range of activities to
encourage the love of reading.

Town Site BBQ 5™
Key Stage One and Two enjoyed a fantastic after school BBO |
this term. A group of 16 pupils enjoyed some evening sunshine
playing with their friends before settling to Pauleen’s burgers
and hot dogs. A big thank you to all staff who gave up time to|
help manage the event.

This term a librarian from Newark library visited Town Site to talk about a reading
event. We would like to encourage all students to sign up to the Summer Reading
Challenge in your local library. Children need to read 6 books over the summer (or
have books read out to them) and will receive rewards and a medal at the end.
Best of luck to all.

On London Road Site, the AQA English group have planned and carried out 2
charity car washes, supported by Dylan's dad. Between both events we have raised
£417 with £208.50 to be donated to the Teenage Cancer Trust and the rest
split between equipment for the new school and our end of term trip. A huge thank
you to everyone who supported this event.




